To whom may it concern,

I have questions and concerns that need to be addressed at Rezoning application #20-37 public hearing.

Has the BC Cannabis store ever established its business in a high-density residential area? If not, why is BC Cannabis proposing to rezone the high-density multiple family residential districts at #2-4615 Lougheed Highway?

This neighborhood is multiple family residential district approximately 1000 families live with small children. Has the BC Cannabis store ever established a store in the building where a multitude of minors live and play? Would not a location that isn't as accessible to children be preferable to a residential building where children live?

Further, Does BC Cannabis and City of Burnaby have data or a study on the relationship between the proximity to a Cannabis store and childhood development? Does it increase adolescent Cannabis use?

Children are the future of our community and we are obligated to provide a safe and healthy environment for the future of our community.

Best regards,

Jason

From: Jason Lee

**Sent:** August 26, 2021 11:19 AM

To: Clerks

Subject: Re: Questions regarding public hearing Aug 31

Attachments: Questions in regard to rezoning application 20-37.docx

Categories: PH - Needs Addit'l Info, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi.

Attached is my queations in regard to rezoning application #20-37.

Could you deliver the questions to the public hearing please?

BR,

Jason

From: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 11:10:50 AM

To:

Subject: RE: Questions regarding public hearing Aug 31

Thank you for your email to the Office of the City Clerk. Please note the information to your questions below.

You can attend a Public hearing by Joining a phone conference, or Zoom webinar.

Further information and details, including phone number and links for the Zoom webinar are available on our website here: <a href="https://www.burnaby.ca/our-city/meetings-and-public-hearings/public-hearings">https://www.burnaby.ca/our-city/meetings-and-public-hearings/public-hearings</a>

Regards,

## City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca



Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Jason Lee

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 10:45 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Questions regarding public hearing Aug 31

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to <a href="mailto:phishing@burnaby.ca">phishing@burnaby.ca</a>

Hi,

I was wondering how, when and where can I participate on the public hearing regard to rezoning application for 4615 lougheed hwy on Aug 31st.

Thanks,

Jason